
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings- 96.67% 

Sycamore – 94.11% 

Poplar – 96.84% 

Maple – 97.21% 

Elm – 95.15% 

Hawthorn – 95.37% 

Chestnut – 95.97% 

Well done to Maple again.  I’m 

pleased to see all attendances 

near to 95% and creeping 

towards 97%. Every day 

counts! 

Class News 

Seedlings – A brilliant week again! This week we have begun to 

explore the story of the Three Little Pigs through building 

houses of straw, sticks and bricks and joining in with reading 

the story by being the Big Bad Wolf.  

Saplings – We have huffed and puffed our way through this 

week and really enjoyed learning about The Three Little Pigs. 

Sycamore – Another great week with lots more great work! 

Well done everyone!  

Poplar – Another fantastic week. We have done some excellent 

creative activities and some amazing numeracy. Well done 

everyone. Enjoy your weekend, you have earned it!  

Maple – Maple class have produced some excellent descriptive 

writing for a rainforest setting. They’ve worked hard to build 

their vocabulary choices.  

Elm – We have had a super week exploring the transportation 

of water in plants. Everyone worked hard to carry out an 

investigation.  

Hawthorn – Hawthorn class have worked really hard with 

rounding this week.  

Chestnut – A fantastic week writing and finalising their diary 

entries. They were super when learning about how the heart 

works in their first aid class. I am super proud! 

 

We had our first in-school Mass in almost two years today. Fr Shaun 

celebrated Mass with our KS2 children and it was attended by a 

couple of our governors. It was wonderful to be able to worship 

together again and we hope to invite some parents to our next in-

school Mass in November. I went to watch Lily and Matilda at East 

Northumberland Schools Girls trials on Tuesday. They were excellent 

and both have been selected for the final squad. To play for your 

school district is a massive achievement and they are the 4th and 

5th girls from us to do so. Well done! #thesegirlscan 

Special mentions this week for Abby (Best Dancer and highest kick), Frankie (Most improved player), Will 

(Players’ Player), Molly (Best Dancer), Megan (Round off and back handspring) and Joel (Football party winner) 

Our fantastic award winners this week 

– given for lots of wonderful things, 

please ask why if your child was a 

winner. 


